Project Update 13 September, 2004
· Newsletter mailed out to landowners
· Dye tracing complete, results not back
· Organizing and advertising for watershed tour for Sept. 25

· Conservation development workshop for November may be postponed

· Cost-share disbursement protocol started

· Initial work on Subwatershed Sensitivity Analysis kickoff meeting started

· New website, www.CaveWatershed.org started, images made smaller for people who download with a modem
